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Dear Dept. of Financial Protection and Innovation, 

I am strongly against the proposed rule, PRO 01-21. Workers have already surrendered too 
many freedoms. We don’t need state regulators to continue to take our power away and make 
it harder for us to control our financial future. 

I’ve been caught on hard times where I need access to my pay and can’t afford to be hit with 
the high-interest rates or fees of payday lenders. Tools that let me access pay I’ve rightfully 
earned for free deserve to be protected. 

Please reject PRO 01-21 and protect workers’ rights. 

Chance Goss 
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